(UOr 3.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th April, 1933,

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
l4th February last relative to the steamer “BALIK",
and with regard thereto I have to say that the Owners?
letter withdrawing the class of this vessel does not
appear to have reached this Office, and in the
circumstances I shall be glad if you will endeavour

to obtain a copy of this communication, and forward

it to this Office for the information of the Committee.
1 am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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